
2 February 2021 
The Hon Josh Frydenberg MP 
Treasurer 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA   ACT   2600 
By e-mail: prebudgetsubs@treasury.gov.au 

 

Dear Treasurer 

Property Council of Australia Pre-Budget Submission 2021-22 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a pre-budget submission for 2021-22. 

In 2020 Australia suffered one of the biggest health and economic crisis of its modern history. The swift and 

decisive action of the Commonwealth Government and National Cabinet has meant that we have managed to avoid 

many of the worst impacts of COVID-19. However, there has been a significant economic and financial cost to this 

action. 

While Australia’s economic recovery is advancing well ahead of earlier projections, the economic road ahead 

remains very challenging. Australia will face many ongoing effects from the pandemic for some time to come. 

While pandemic management remains vital, it is also important for policy makers to begin to ‘change gears’ and 

strengthen their focus on the measures needed drive economic growth. Accordingly, economic growth is the 

centrepiece of this submission.   

As the nation’s biggest industry that employs 1.4 million Australians, a strong property industry will be central to 

the nation’s economic recovery. Indeed, the property industry – from commercial landlords to developers and 

builders – has been critical to Australia’s resilience through the crisis to date.  

The key recommendations outlined in the submission are organised into seven themes: 

1. Restarting population growth 

2. Productivity focused reform 

3. Attracting international business 

4. Harnessing capital flows 

5. Investing for our future 

6. Boosting home ownership 

7. Working towards a climate resilient and net zero emission future 

The Property Council looks forward to continuing to work with the Government and National Cabinet to deliver a 

strong economic future. 

Please do not hesitate to have your office contact our Government Relations Manager Richard Lindsay on 0422 022 

746 or rlindsay@propertycouncil.com.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ken Morrison 

Chief Executive 
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https://www.everybuildingcounts.com.au/
https://www.asbec.asn.au/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/160509-ASBEC-Low-Carbon-High-Performance-Full-Report.pdf
https://www.iea.org/reports/sustainable-recovery
https://s3.ap-southeast-2.amazonaws.com/cdn.sydneybetterbuildings.com.au/assets/2020/04/BBP_FY19_AnnualReport_Final.pdf
https://www.everybuildingcounts.com.au/
http://australianbusinessroundtable.com.au/assets/documents/ABR_building-resilience-in-our-states-and-territories.pdf
http://australianbusinessroundtable.com.au/assets/documents/ABR_building-resilience-in-our-states-and-territories.pdf
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